ĐỀ THI KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG ĐẦU NĂM HỌC 2014-2015 Môn: Tiếng Anh; Khối 10 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút, không kể thời gian phát đề

1. Multiple choice (5p))		
Câu 1: Look! Aman (d	call)	you.	
	B. calls	C. is calling	D. are calling
Câu 2: Jane	to me twice a month.		
A. writes	B. are writing	C. was writing	D. was written
Câu 3: This picture	since 1980		
A. wasn't see	B. isn't see	C. hasn't been seen	D. hadn't seen
Câu 4: When I phoned	d my friends, they (pla	y)cards.	
A. were playing	B. are playing	C. is playing	D. was playing
Câu 5: Yesterday at si			
A. am preparing	B. was preparing	C. were preparing	D. preparing
Câu 6: Up to now, the			
A. called	B. has called	C. have called	D. calls
Câu 7: Hey	you tomorrow.		
	B. will call	•	D. has called
Câu 8: Tom	tennis once or tw	ice a week.	
A. usually play	B. have usually play	s C. usually plays	D. is usually play
Câu 9: They			
A. has told	B. was telling	C. told	D. would tell
Câu 10: Working for 1			
A. makes	B. make	C. making	D. made
Câu 11: At the momen	nt, my sisters (read)		
A. reading	B. reads	C. is reading	D. are reading
Câu 12: Ann	tea very often.		
A. didn't drink	B. doesn't drink	C. hasn't drunken	D. don't drink
Câu 13: The earth	round the sun	•	
A. has gone	B. went	C. go	D. goes
Câu 14: Our children			
A. take	B. have taken	C. are taking	D. are taken
Câu 15: My grandfath			
A. died	B. had died	C. has died	D. was dying

Câu 16: They	tennis last week.		
A. played		C. plays	D. have played
Câu 17: Mike	one hour ago.		
A. has phoned	B. was Phoning	C. had phoned	D. Phoned
Câu 18: Each student	the lesson	very well.	
A. understand	B. understands	C. understanding	D. to understand
Câu 19: Now, Mr. Long	g (draw)	his house	•
Câu 19: Now ,Mr.Long A. draws	B. drawing	C. is drawing	D. are drawing
Câu 20: Everybody in	both cars inju	ured in the accident la	st night.
	B. is	C. are	D. was
II.Writing (5p)			
1. Read the passage ar	_		
			ldren are Ben, aged twelve,
	-		n. The other adult is Leslie,
	ner. He is twenty-fou	ır. They live in New	castle, a large city in the
north-east of England.			
		_	ton works for a company
	-		kes to avoid the rush hour,
•	ts that really he wants	to avoid having break	fast with the children, who
are very noisy.	1 h h4 -: -1-4 C:C	T 1: . :	
			ersity studying physics. He
lives away from home of	_		
_	<u> </u>	•	start at the nursery school mean that she can go back
•			worked for the National
Gallery. She hoped to fi			worked for the National
1. How many people a	•		
1. How many people a	re there in the pussage		
2. How old is Stella?			
3. Where do they live?	•		
4. What time does And	drew leave for work?		
5 Doog Don ootah tha	cahool by bug at 0 a'a	loak 9	
5. Does Ben catch the	school by bus at 8 0 C	TOCK !	
6. What did Stella hop	e?		
3 Cl			
2. Change into passive			
1. Martin and Helen h			
→ Their new house			

2. Have they delivered the package yet?	
→ Has the package	?
3. They didn't use these machines.	
→ These machines	
4. Our company buys some new computers	
→ Some new computers	
5. She is teaching English.	
→ English	
—The End-	<u> </u>
Thí sinh không được sử dụng	tài liệu để làm bài.
Cán bộ coi thi không giải	thích gì thêm!
	GD D
Ho tên thí sinh	SRD

ĐỀ THI KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG ĐẦU NĂM HỌC 2014-2015 Môn: Tiếng Anh; Khối 10 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút, không kể thời gian phát đề

I. Multiple choice (5p)		
Câu 1: Yesterday at si	x I (prepare)	dinner,	
		C. am preparing	D. preparing
Câu 2: They	me about it last	night.	
Câu 2: TheyA. would tell	B. was telling	C. told	D. has told
Câu 3: Everybody in b			
A. were	B. was	C. are	D. is
Câu 4: At the moment	, my sisters (read)	a	book.
		C. are reading	
Câu 5: Ann	_ tea very often.		
A. doesn't drink	B. don't drink	C. hasn't drunken	D. didn't drink
Câu 6: Now ,Mr.Long	(draw)	his house.	
Câu 6: Now ,Mr.Long A. is drawing	B. draws	C. drawing	D. are drawing
Câu 7: Tom	tennis once or tw	rice a week.	
A. is usually play	B. have usually play	rs C. usually plays	D. usually play
Câu 8: My grandfather	r many ye	ars ago.	
A. had died	B. died	C. has died	D. was dying
Câu 9: Jane	to me twice a month.		
		C. writes	D. are writing
Câu 10: Look! Aman	(call)	you.	
A. calling	B. are calling	C. calls	D. is calling
Câu 11: Our children	to school	ol by bus every morni	ng.
A. are taking	B. are taken	C. take	D. have taken
Câu 12: The earth	round the sun	l .	
A. has gone	B. went	C. go	D. goes
Câu 13: When I phone	ed my friends, they (p	lay)cards.	
A. are playing	B. was playing	C. is playing	D. were playing
Câu 14: Each student	the lessor	n very well.	
A. understand	B. understands	C. understanding	D. to understand
Câu 15: They			
	Trang	1 – Mã đề 209	

A. played	B. usually playing	C. plays	D. have played
Câu 16: Mike	one hour ago.		
A. has phoned	B. was Phoning	C. had phoned	D. Phoned
Câu 17: Up to now, th	ne teacher	(give) our class fiv	e tests.
A. called	B. have called	C. calls	D. has called
Câu 18: This picture	since 1980		
A. wasn't see	B. hadn't seen	C. hasn't been seen	D. isn't see
Câu 19: Working for	12 hours a day	her very tired.	
A. makes	B. make	C. making	D. made
Câu 20: He	you tomorrow.		
A. calls	B. will call	C. is calling	D. has called

II.Writing (5p)

1. Read the passage and Answer the questions

There are **three** adults and **two** children in the Bartons. The children are Ben, aged twelve, and little Stella, who is four. Their parents are Andrew and Marion. The other adult is Leslie, who is Andrew's brother. He is twenty-four. They live in Newcastle, a large city in the north-east of England.

On weekday mornings, everyone gets up early. Andrew Barton works for a company which manufactures computers. He leaves at seven o'clock. He likes to avoid the rush hour, he says. Marion suspects that really he wants to avoid having breakfast with the children, who are very noisy.

Ben catches the school by bus at eight-fifteen. Leslie is at university studying physics. He lives away from home during term-time, so he avoids the noise, too.

Stella hasn't gone to school yet, of course. Next year, she will start at the nursery school where Ben used to go. Her mother looks forward to this, as it will mean that she can go back to work. Before her marriage, she lived in London, where she worked for the National Gallery. She hoped to find the same sort of job in Newcastle.

- 1. How many people are there in the passage?
- 2. How old is Stella?
- 3. Where do they live?
- 4. What time does Andrew leave for work?
- 5. Does Ben catch the school by bus at 8 o'clock?
- 6. What did Stella hope?

2. Change into passive

Martin and Helen have decorated their nev	w house.
→ Their new house	
7. Have they delivered the package yet?	
→ Has the package	?
8. They didn't use these machines.	
→ These machines	
9. Our company buys some new computers	
→ Some new computers	
10.She is teaching English.	
→ English	
Č	
—The	e End—
Thí sinh không được sử	r dụng tài liệu để làm bài.
	ng giải thích gì thêm!
Ha tân thị cinh	CDD

ĐỀ THI KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG ĐẦU NĂM HỌC 2014-2015 Môn: Tiếng Anh; Khối 10 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút, không kể thời gian phát đề

1. Multiple choice (5p))		
Câu 1: He	you tomorrow.		
A. calls	B. will call	C. has called	D. is calling
Câu 2: Jane	to me twice a month.		
A. writes	B. was writing	C. are writing	D. was written
Câu 3: Now ,Mr.Long	g (draw)	his house.	
A. are drawing	B. draws	C. is drawing	D. drawing
Câu 4: Everybody in l	ooth cars inju	red in the accident las	st night.
A. is	B. was	C. were	D. are
Câu 5: Our children _	to school	by bus every morning	g.
	B. have taken		
Câu 6: Tom	tennis once or tw	rice a week.	
	B. have usually play		D. usually play
Câu 7: My grandfathe	r many ye	ars ago.	
A. had died	B. died	C. has died	D. was dying
Câu 8: Ann			
A. hasn't drunken	B. don't drink	C. doesn't drink	D. didn't drink
Câu 9: When I phoned	d my friends, they (pla	y)cards.	
A. are playing	B. was playing	C. is playing	D. were playing
Câu 10: The earth	round the sun		
A. has gone	B. went	C. go	D. goes
Câu 11: They	tennis last week.		
	B. usually playing		D. have played
Câu 12: They	me about it las	st night.	
	B. would tell		D. was telling
Câu 13: Each student	the lesson	very well.	
A. understand	B. understands	C. understanding	D. to understand
Câu 14: At the momen	nt, my sisters (read)		a book.
A. reads	B. is reading	C. reading	D. are reading
Câu 15: Mike	one hour ago.		
A. has phoned	B. was Phoning	C. had phoned	D. Phoned
	Trang	1 – Mã đề 357	

Câu 16: Up to now, th	ne teacher	(give) our class five	e tests.
A. called	B. have called	C. calls	D. has called
Câu 17: This picture _ A. wasn't see	since 1980 B. hasn't been seen	C. hadn't seen	D. isn't see
Câu 18: Working for	12 hours a day	her very tired.	
A. makes	B. make	C. making	D. made
Câu 19: Yesterday at	six I (prepare)	dinner,	
A. were preparing	B. am preparing	C. was preparing	D. preparing
Câu 20: Look! Aman	(call)	you.	
A. are calling	B. calls	C. is calling	D. calling

II.Writing (5p)

1. Read the passage and Answer the questions

There are **three** adults and **two** children in the Bartons. The children are Ben, aged twelve, and little Stella, who is four. Their parents are Andrew and Marion. The other adult is Leslie, who is Andrew's brother. He is twenty-four. They live in Newcastle, a large city in the north-east of England.

On weekday mornings, everyone gets up early. Andrew Barton works for a company which manufactures computers. He leaves at seven o'clock. He likes to avoid the rush hour, he says. Marion suspects that really he wants to avoid having breakfast with the children, who are very noisy.

Ben catches the school by bus at eight-fifteen. Leslie is at university studying physics. He lives away from home during term-time, so he avoids the noise, too.

Stella hasn't gone to school yet, of course. Next year, she will start at the nursery school where Ben used to go. Her mother looks forward to this, as it will mean that she can go back to work. Before her marriage, she lived in London, where she worked for the National Gallery. She hoped to find the same sort of job in Newcastle.

- 1. How many people are there in the passage?
- 2. How old is Stella?
- 3. Where do they live?
- 4. What time does Andrew leave for work?
- 5. Does Ben catch the school by bus at 8 o'clock?
- 6. What did Stella hope?

2. Change into passive

1. The police have arrested five suspects.

→ Five suspects
2.Have you done your homework?
→ Has your homework
3.The mechanic is repairing my car.
→ My car
4. The gardener watered the flowers
The flowers
5.She will finish the report.
→ The report
—The End—
— The End— Thí sinh không được sử dụng tài liệu để làm bài.
Cán bộ coi thi không giải thích gì thêm!
Ho tên thí sinhSBDSBD

ĐỀ THI KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG ĐẦU NĂM HỌC 2014-2015 Môn: Tiếng Anh; Khối 10 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút, không kể thời gian phát đề

I. Multiple choice (5)	p)		
Câu 1: This picture _	since 1980		
A. wasn't see	B. hadn't seen	C. isn't see	D. hasn't been seen
Câu 2: At the momen	t, my sisters (read)		a book.
A. reads	B. is reading	C. reading	D. are reading
Câu 3: They	tennis last week.		
A. played	B. usually playing	C. plays	D. have played
Câu 4: Up to now, the	e teacher	(give) our class fiv	e tests.
A. have called	B. has called	C. called	D. calls
Câu 5: Mike	_ one hour ago.		
A. has phoned	B. was Phoning	C. Phoned	D. had phoned
Câu 6: Working for 1	2 hours a day	her very tired.	
A. makes	B. make	C. making	D. made
Câu 7: Ann	tea very often.		
A. don't drink	B. doesn't drink	C. hasn't drunken	D. didn't drink
Câu 8: My grandfathe	er many ye	ears ago.	
	B. has died		D. died
Câu 9: The earth	round the sun.		
A. has gone	B. goes	C. go	D. went
Câu 10: They	me about it la	ist night.	
	B. would tell		D. was telling
Câu 11: Everybody in	n both cars in	jured in the accident	last night.
A. is	B. were	C. was	D. are
Câu 12: Each student	the lesso	n very well.	
	B. understands		
Câu 13: Our children	to scho	ol by bus every morn	ing.
	B. are taking		
	ng (draw)		
A. are drawing	B. draws	C. is drawing	D. drawing
Câu 15: When I phon	ed my friends, they (p	olay)cards	
	Trang	1 – Mã đề 485	

A. were playing	B. are playing	C. is playing	D. was playing
Câu 16: Jane	to me twice a month	1.	
A. writes	B. are writing	C. was writing	D. was written
Câu 17: Tom	tennis once or t	twice a week.	
A. have usually pla	ays B. usually play	C. is usually play	D. usually plays
Câu 18: Yesterday a	t six I (prepare)	dinner,	
A. preparing	B. were preparing	C. am preparing	D. was preparing
Câu 19: Look! Amai	n (call)	you.	
A. are calling	B. is calling	C. calls	D. calling
Câu 20: He	you tomorrow.		
A. calls	B. has called	C. will call	D. is calling

II.Writing (5p)

1. Read the passage and Answer the questions

There are **three** adults and **two** children in the Bartons. The children are Ben, aged twelve, and little Stella, who is four. Their parents are Andrew and Marion. The other adult is Leslie, who is Andrew's brother. He is twenty-four. They live in Newcastle, a large city in the north-east of England.

On weekday mornings, everyone gets up early. Andrew Barton works for a company which manufactures computers. He leaves at seven o'clock. He likes to avoid the rush hour, he says. Marion suspects that really he wants to avoid having breakfast with the children, who are very noisy.

Ben catches the school by bus at eight-fifteen. Leslie is at university studying physics. He lives away from home during term-time, so he avoids the noise, too.

Stella hasn't gone to school yet, of course. Next year, she will start at the nursery school where Ben used to go. Her mother looks forward to this, as it will mean that she can go back to work. Before her marriage, she lived in London, where she worked for the National Gallery. She hoped to find the same sort of job in Newcastle.

- 1. How many people are there in the passage?
- 2. How old is Stella?
- 3. Where do they live?
- 4. What time does Andrew leave for work?
- 5. Does Ben catch the school by bus at 8 o'clock?
- 6. What did Stella hope?

2. Change into passive
11. The police have arrested five suspects.
→ Five suspects
12.Have you done your homework?
→ Has your homework
13. The mechanic is repairing my car.
→ My car
14. The gardener watered the flowers
→ The flowers
15.She will finish the report.
→ The report
—The End—
Thí sinh không được sử dụng tài liệu để làm bài.
Cán bộ coi thi không giải thích gì thêm!
Ho tên thí sinhSBD

ĐÁP ÁN ĐỀ THI KHẢO SÁT CHẤT LƯỢNG ĐẦU NĂM HỌC 2014-2015

Môn: Tiếng Anh; Khối 10

ĐÈ 132

I. Multiple choice (5p): Mỗi câu đúng 0,25

1.C	2.A	3.C	4.A	5.B	6.B	7.B	8.C	9.C	10.A
11.D	12.B	13.D	14.D	15.A	16.A	17.D	18.B	19.C	20.D

II.Writing (5p)

1. Read the passage and Answer the questions (3p) Mỗi câu đúng 0,5

- 1. 5/ five/ five people/ there are five people
- 2. 4/four/ she is four
- 3. Newcastle/ They live in Newcastle
- 4. 7/ seven o'clock /He leaves at seven o'clock
- 5. No, he doesn't
- 6. find the same sort of job in Newcastle/ She hoped to find the same sort of job in Newcastle

2. Change into passive (2p) Mỗi câu đúng 0,4

- 1..... has been decorated by Martin and Helen
- 2..... been delivered yet?
- 3..... weren't used
- 4. are bought by our company
- 5..... is being taught.

ĐÈ 209

I. Multiple choice (5p): Mỗi câu đúng 0,25

1.A	2.C	3.B	4.C	5.A	6.A	7.C	8.B	9.C	10.D
11.B	12.D	13.D	14.B	15.A	16.D	17.D	18.C	19.A	20.B

II.Writing (5p)

1. Read the passage and Answer the questions (3p) Mỗi câu đúng 0,5

- 1. 5/ five/ five people/ there are five people
- 2. 4/four/ she is four
- 3. Newcastle/ They live in Newcastle
- 4. 7/ seven o'clock /He leaves at seven o'clock
- 5. No, he doesn't
- 6. find the same sort of job in Newcastle/ She hoped to find the same sort of job in Newcastle

2. Change into passive (2p) Mỗi câu đúng 0,4

2	has been de weren' are bou is bein	livered yet used used sight by ought.	et? Ir compan		elen				
1.B	2.A	3.C	4.B	5.A	6.A	7.B	8.C	9.D	10.D
11.A II.Writi	12.C	13.B	14.D	15.D	16.D	17.B	18.A	19.C	20.C
1. 5/ fiv 2. 4/fou 3. New 4. 7/ ser 5. No, h 6. find to Newcas 2. Chan 1 2 4 5 DÈ 485 I. Multip	re/ five pe ar/ she is for castle/ The ven o'cloch he doesn't the same so the same same so the same so	ople/ thereour ey live in k /He leave sort of job essive (2pe e been are n done? being repa re watered l be finish	e are five Newcastle ves at seve in Newca in Newca in Mõi câu rested by ired by the d by the ga aed õi câu đú	e en o'clock astle/ She dúng 0,4 the police e mechaniardener ng 0,25	hoped to	find the sa	ame sort o		10.4
1.D	2.D	3.A	4.B	5.C	6.A	7.B	8.D	9.B	10.A
11.C	12.B	13.C	14.C	15.A	16.A	17.D	18.D	19.B	20.C
 II.Writing (5p) 1. Read the passage and Answer the questions (3p) Moi câu dúng 0,5 1. 5/ five/ five people/ there are five people 									

- 2. 4/four/ she is four
- 3. Newcastle/ They live in Newcastle
- 4. 7/ seven o'clock /He leaves at seven o'clock
- 5. No, he doesn't
- 6. find the same sort of job in Newcastle/ She hoped to find the same sort of job in Newcastle

2. Change into passive (2p) Mỗi câu đúng 0,4

1. have been arrested by the police

2	been done?
3	is being repaired by the mechanic
4	were watered by the gardener
5	will be finished
	HÉTHÉT